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Please support the passing of LD 958. It is an important bill because it restores 
fairness and respects Wabanaki Nations' sovereignty over their lands. The state of 
Maine should not have the power to take land away from indigenous peoples.
Tribal communities have already suffered too many atrocities at the hands of settlers 
and government infringements. It is time for us to make reparations and continue the 
work of mending our relationships with them. 
LD 958 protections would be similar to those offered to almost all other federally 
recognized tribes. It's high time Wabanaki Nations be granted the same and should 
always be consulted regarding affairs affecting their lands.
Please support and vote for the passing of LD 958.


